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NORTHENDEN BOAT RACE, IN AID OF THE CHRISTIE CHARITABLE FUND 

THIS YEAR’S WINNERS RECEIVING THEIR TROPHIES FROM 

 THE LORD MAYOR OF MANCHESTER 

PLENTY OF ACTION FROM THE BOAT RACE. 

A BIG THANK YOU TO 

ALL WHO TOOK PART 



 

 

Newsletter contact: fredleatherbarrow@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 

How things are different now. 

Yes 40 years ago when I was landlord of the Spead Eagle on Royle Green Road in 

Northenden, Demetri, the owner of Church Road Chippy, would come in about 10 pm and 

have a pint. Then at 11.30 pm when we closed I would go and get my pie and chips. 

Well calling in the other day things haven’t changed very much; I still got my pie and chips 

served now by Christine and Mike. Then on the other hand I went down Boat Lane by the 

River Mersey and found that they have opened a small but well placed café with good 

coffee and very good sandwiches. I could sit inside or out… I chose out it was a nice day! 

WHY NOT TRY GIVE THEM A TRY? 

SALMON STEAKS 

These may be enclosed in an oiled 

paper, and either grilled or fried in 

hot fat in a sauté pan. Or they may 

be coated with egg and bread-

crumbs and fried. Serve with sliced 

cucumber and your choice of sauce. 



 

SANTA CALLING 

Santa paid me a visit this 

week and wants to know if 

he can join us again this       

Christmas around                 

Wythenshawe to give         

children and older 

 people selection boxes? 

If you have a group and 

would like Santa to call or sit 

in a grotto then let me know. 

The first Wythenshawe Warriors walking football tournament  

held at Woodhouse Park Lifestyle Centre, Wythenshawe  

A very busy weekend in Wythenshawe 



 

 

 


